
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

What a busy half term it has been! We have 

managed to pack so much in with our 

sporting fixtures and achievements as well as 

2 residential trips with Year 3 going to Boggle 

Hole overnight and our Year 6s who are 

currently experiencing city life in Liverpool. 

We also had the installation service for our 

new vicar Father James.  We are looking 

forward to welcoming him to school in the 

coming weeks.    
 

SATs 

A big well done to our Year 6s for working so 

hard towards their SATs. We are incredibly 

proud of them all.  They worked with 

commitment and resilience.  Well done 

everyone!  

Attendance 

Target 

for 

2024-5 

Current 

% last 

week 

National 

% last 

week 

Current 

% to 

date 

National 

% to 

date 

95% 93.9% 95.6% 94.2% 94.6% 

Generally we are in line with the national 

figure for attendance, although looking at the 

attendance for last week, we can see a 

decline. Keep on going everyone….my aim is 

to beat the national figure at  

the end of the school  

year!  
 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

On Friday we are holding a non-uniform day 

as our fundraiser for this half term.  We 

usually do the sponsored fun run but will hold 

this later in the year. We hope that you will 

support the non-uniform event.  Children can 

come in fancy dress or whatever they feel 

comfortable in for a donation.   
 

Upcoming important dates 

23.05.25- Break up for half term 

2.06.25- Return to school 

5.06.25- Liverpool Museum for Year 6 parents  

9.06.25- Phonics tests for Year 1 start today 

11.06.25 &12.06.25- School Photographs 

19.06.25- Summer Fair after school 

24.06.25- EYFS Sports afternoon at 1.30pm 

1.07.25-  9.15am KS2 sports day (Y3-Y6) 

             1.30pm KS1 sports day (Y1-Y2) 

8.07.25- Reserve sports day 

14.07.25 & 15.07.25- Y6 and KS2 

performance evenings for all Y6 and KS2 

children.  

16.07.25 at 1.45pm- Leaver’s service for Y6 at 

St. Martin’s-on-the-Hill church.  All welcome.   

Have a lovely half term everyone. 

                              God bless, 

                              Mrs Barber 

                              Headteacher 


